Message from the Chair

A warm welcome to my all fellow WSC AIChE members, professionals, and friends! It is my pleasure
to serve our local section as the Chair for 2020-2021. The Officers met over the summer and put
together a tentative - to be confirmed - group of speakers that will be talking on topics relevant to
our work as Chemical Engineers. Our WSC local section’s tradition of providing opportunities for
learning, networking and professional development will continue. The social/plant tour for this year
has not been arranged yet given the Covid alarms and concerns.

The officers of for WSC AIChE for 2020-2021 are:

Anil Wagle Chair

Ashley Sapyta Vice Chair
Conny Walker Secretary
Rick Vogel Treasurer

Executive Committee Members
Don Gurney

Karl McCaleb

Jacob Lindler

Bonnie McCourtie

Rajiv Nair

Our section continues its partnership with the Clemson University AIChE section, including the
traditional Fall/Spring joint meetings with Clemson Chemical Engineering students and faculty. We
have a joint meeting scheduled for October 13. The details of the video conference style meeting are
listed elsewhere in the flyer.

We will again award a $1,000 scholarship to a deserving rising Senior in the Chemical Engineering
major at Clemson University.

We will be holding video meetings till we are confirmed that all of us safe are and secure from the
menace of the Covid 19 virus. Review the schedule below for details. If you have ideas about
meeting topics, plant tours, local section activities, or want to help, please contact one of the officers
— we want all of us to enjoy our association and the camaraderie it offers.

Anil Wagle,

Chair, WSC AIChE



